
CERTIFIED tm1r.J 
RETURN RECXIPT REQUESTED 

Thank you -for participating in the initial meeting of the Marine 
Corps Base, Camp Lejeunz Technical Ravitw Ccmmitts~. 3 am sure you 
will agree the input provided by all the members at this mzting 
will assist in our efforts to clean uD t'i?e snvir3nmsnt. ,- 

I have encZosad a hrlsf surmazy of this first TRC rnaeting for 'your 
review. A 64 page aerbatirn transcript ~36 developed and is 
retained for ths Administzativs RGiesrd. Copies are available upon 
request. FOlloWiI33 t'n42 TRC meeting, We began WOrkinCJ Vith tile 
Atlantic Division, Naval Facilities Engineering Command and the 
contractor, Hunter-ESE, Inc. of Gainsviile, Florida, on continued 
efforts in the Xadnot Point Industrial- Area. A contract with Hu:s- 
ter-ESS, Inc, is anticipated in the Dccsnbar -January . t 2.me frame. 
Within 3G days after contract award, a Xork 3l.a.n will Se rzady for 
przsantation to the TRC. 1 will notify you at least 3Q days in 
advsncs of the next meeting, which will probably be in the January- 
February, 1929, tine framep and will kz2p you posted on t?x,u xmst 
current status of our IRP. 

Interim measures to deal. with any immediate health risk in the Had- 
not Point Industrial Area have been QY are being implemented. 
Thess mxsur28 include continual assessment of active water supply 
WBllS, continued groundwatz+r aonitoning, cessation of continuiE3 
sources uf contamination, ambisnt air monitoring, and underground 
work space immitoring. Spcific tasking has been made to t5?e 
appropriate Marine Corps Base agencies and they are implementing 
the mE?asur2s. A full report of Zh~se interim measures will he made 
at our next TRC meeting. 

If ;7ou have any questions, please contact either LmysefL, fir. ?Sob 
Alexander, or %rs. Sue Jaxman at (519) 451-3834 or 3Q35 or 2323. 
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Colonel, U, S. Marina Cor;?s 

Assistant Chief of Staff, L'scilitics 
q7 direction of the Cornmandi~g General 


